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Dear Administrative Judges: 

In my letter to the Atomic Safety and Licensing Board ("Board") of June 30, 2011, I indicated 
that the NRC Staff ("Staff") had polled the other parties and participants in this proceeding, to 
determine whether they would favor, or oppose, adoption of the NRC's electronic filing 
procedures in lieu of the filing and service procedures currently used in this proceeding. I also 
indicated that all of the parties and interested governmental entities who stated a position had 
indicated that they favor, or do not oppose, converting to electronic filing procedures in lieu of 
the current filing and service procedures, but that no view had yet been expressed by the 
Village of Buchanan. 

The Staff wishes to advise the Board that the Village of Buchanan has informed the Staff that it 
does not oppose the adoption of electronic filing procedures in this proceeding, in lieu of the 
current filing and service procedures. All parties and participants in the proceeding have now 
stated their views on this matter. 

Sincerely, 

~~~ 
Sherwin E. Turk 
Counsel for NRC Staff 

cc: Service List 


